
 

 

Chicago, 111., December 21st, 1894. 

Hon. Tadamasa Hayashi 

16 Rue De La Victoire 

Paris, France. 

 

Dear Sir: 

I beg you to give me, when it suits your convenience, the address of Hon. Shikazo Suaa 

[*1], who was in our city during the world’s Columbian Exposition, ‘93 as Secretary to 

the Imperial Japanese Commission. 

 I have a package of woods to send him which were promised should go 

forward some time ago, but I have been unable to obtain any replies to my letters 

written him. 

 I have a most pleasant recollection of our meeting, and beg to say that if I can 

be of any service to you in our city, do not hesitate to command me. Meanwhile, with 

kind regards and compliments of the season, I am, 

 

Yours very truly, 

Resident Manager 

[?] 

 

[*1] 諏訪鹿三。 
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